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JOHN NYLUND 941-5117 

DONAVAN LINDBLAD 755-2140 

DALE CALDWELL 646-7125 

STEVEN YOUNG 473-7418 

LARRY MUELLER 944-8723 
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WANTED - USED EQUIPMENT 
Jacobsen or Toro Hand Green Mowers 
Toro Parkmaster Fairway Mower - Any age. 
Toro, Worthington, Ford, Massey Ferguson 
Tractor - Gang Mower for rough cutting 

Other equipment useful in starting a new 
golf course. TO RENT: One greens mix 
shredder. 

Now in construction - Woodmore Golf Course, 
Woodbury, Minn. Contact Norb Anderson or 
Secretary Nancy - 612/646-3500 

March has come in unlike a lion and many 
superintendents are pleased with the 
winter past. If conditions remain pleas-
ant many courses could open before this 
article goes to print. 

This time of year superintendents are 
busy purchasing equipment for the coming 
golf season along with hiring personnel, 
buying fertilizer and chemicals, and re-
minding people to stay off the course. 
The interest in golf is growing every 
year which will undoubtedly make for an-
other banner year in 1983. 

Our March U.S.G.A. Conference was a huge 
success. Many golf course personnel were 
on hand for a very informative day. Our 
thanks to Midland Hills Country Club, 
Stanley Zontek and the U.S.G.A. for a fine 
seminar. 

If you have not received a mailing from the 
Research Committee requesting contributions 
for the 1983 program, you will in the next 
few days. I request your careful attention 
to this and make sure it gets into the right 
hands at your golf club. If each superin-
tendent makes a real effort to get his club 
to contribute the amount suggested on the 
invoice enclosed with the mailing, we will 
all profit in the long run from the know-
lege gained by the Research Program. 

On April 12 we will be at Mankato Country 
Club with Host Superintendent Boots Fuller. 
Boots has always provided this association 
with a fine day at his club so mark your 
calendars for this meeting. Hopefully, 
the weather will permit our first golf out-
ing of the year. 

In closing I believe we have a great spring 
and summer schedule of meetings so please 
pre-register and plan to attend. 


